
NAHMA Rural Housing Update: USDA-RD releases revised HB-3-3560, Chpt 7 - Transfers of Project 

Ownership 

Dear NAHMA Members, 

This week, USDA-Rural Development released a complete update of HB-3-3560, Chapter 7: Transfers of 

Project Ownership. In an effort to streamline the transfer process, the revisions reflect updated 

underwriting requirements, incorporation of the Preliminary Assessment Tool, and use of industry-

based underwriting standards where possible. 

Training for RD field staff and the industry will be available via webinar by the end of February.  

Thanks, 

Juliana 

 

https://www.nahma.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/04/1.12.17-USDA-RD-Revised-Handbook-HB-3-3560-Chapter-7.pdf

